
[Insert local contact information here on where to find / who to contact for more 
information about LFPSE] 

 Sandwell and West Birmingham
NHS Trust

The way we 
capture and learn 
from patient safety 
events when we 
report an incident 
in Safeguard is 
changing from 1st 
December 2023

You can find out more information under the helpful documentation section on the 
home page when you log into Safeguard.


